
NATCA UPDATE FROM PRESIDENT NICK DANIELS
ON MEMBER TOWN HALL

 
NATCA Members,

We are facing uncertain and unprecedented times, making frequent and
transparent communication more critical than ever between the National
Executive Board and the NATCA membership. To ensure you stay informed,
starting this Sunday, March 2, at 4 p.m. EST/1 p.m. PST, we will begin hosting
weekly webinars with NATCA membership. These calls will be brief and
focused on key updates. 

The scope of these calls will be limited to current events. While we cannot and
should not respond to every tweet or rumor, we recognize the need for our
members to stay informed, even if that means simply updating you on our
information-gathering efforts. We intend to send out a brief recap of the update
to all NATCA members after each call is complete.
 
We recognize that these times are challenging with unnecessary stress,
pressure, and distractions placed on a workforce that should be focused on
safety. Despite these difficulties, we remain united. We support one another
and we will continue to ensure that every member is informed. Now more than
ever, unity and solidarity are essential.

REGISTER HERE

In Solidarity,

Nick Daniels
NATCA President

Visit our
Website

                

 

https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_vPxbaOGzSnGm4gUWfTWLMw#/registration
http://natca.org
https://www.facebook.com/NATCAfamily/
https://www.instagram.com/natcanational/
https://twitter.com/natca
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